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Joanne Sheldon

From: Bishops Down Primary School (old) 
<SC88624902a@schoolcomms.com>

Sent: 02 July 2024 14:12
To: Joanne Sheldon
Subject: Sports Day Friday 5 July

  

Dear Parents and Guardians 

We just wanted to clarify the arrangements for Sports Day on Friday.   

Gates will be opened at 12.30 for you all to come in and set yourself up on the front field.  

The children will have their lunch and break time in school as usual and will then get ready and come out 
to the field at 1pm. 

We are looking forward to seeing you all on Friday! 

Kind regards. 
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